Subject:        Message from Keith

    Date:         Thu, 5 Jan 2006 11:28:07 EST

   From:         VYVIALB@aol.com

       To:         troop@rainbowprod.com

Judy, it's Keith.  I am at my father's house since I have no electricity.  And even here my yahoo account is screwed up when I try to e-mail out.  I am dealing with a lot today so will not be able to attend the meeting tonight.  Don't know if they will actually expect a Board Report since we had no meeting.  But if they do, it will be just a recap:

1) Board retreat scheduled for Sat and Sun, February 4 & 5.

2) This is the final year of our probationary period with the IRS for our 501(c)3 status.  After this year we apply for permanent status.

3) Thank everyone who helped at the New Years Gala.
Pretty easy.  If you need anything, call me.  I would even do the report myself via conference phone, but....

Talk to you soon.

 Keith
